
MEDIA RELEASE
For Immediate Release

DATE:  August 12, 2022

SUBJECT:  Construction Activity – SE Moore Drive
   August 15, 2022 – Mid-October, 2022.

CONTACT: Chris Beatty, Senior Project Manager
541-574-3376

There will be road construction occurring along SE Moore Drive between Highway 20 
and SE Bay Boulevard.  Additionally, work will be occurring on SE 2nd Street and SE 

Harney Street. Work will 
consist of sidewalk and pavement overlay improvements.  Work is scheduled to begin on 

Monday, August, 15, 2022 and will continue until approximately mid-October 2022.  
Vehicular and pedestrian access to surrounding neighborhoods will remain open during 

construction but the public should expect traffic delays.  Please use caution when 
transiting into and around the work zones. 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience.
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